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Dear Sir,

I am a civil servant paying a hundred and eighty thousand dollar salary tax a year. I suffered
the pay reductions over the years .

I support the introduction of the sales and service tax, to broaden our tax base and to aleviate
the present taxpayers' burden to shoulder whatever

tax demand society has. I would like to see that my salary tax burden is suitable reduced.

Regards.

POON Kit-sang



